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Ottawa, Aug. 26, 1914.

st7,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 17th instant and to inform you that the Department

of the Interior has been notified to the effect that Lot

No. 15, which you report is the property of the Storr family,

is not to be included in the Order in Council confirming

the Fairford Indian reserve. The other lots to be exclud-

ed are :-

No 14, H. B. Co.

18, Miesion.

32, Woode Claim.

With reference to the smalllichngle lained

by the Storr family as part of their lot, I have to say

that the Department of the Interior has refused to make

any change in the patent issued to theadeon'a Bay Com-

pany. You will note that this is a matter effecting lots

14 and 15, which adjoin, of theadeon's Bay Company and

the Storr family respectively. The Department has, there

fore, no interest in the matter.

Your obedient servant,

Monsieur

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

Glen Campbell, Chief Inspector of Indian Agencies,

WINNIPEG, Man.

verschieden, endern und allda.
Poog. Copp
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